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Ref: 21_51 

Saturday 5th June 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Re: CECV Covid Update Week 8 Term 2 
 
Hope this chilly weekend is treating you and your family well.  
 
Catholic Education Victoria has released updated guidelines for all Victorian Regional Catholic 
schools. Due to the recent Covid outbreak it is not surprising that restrictions for schools have 
tightened. These restrictions could change at any time and the College will keep families updated 
as frequently as we are informed. Until further notice the following applies: 
 

Face Masks: Secondary students and all staff wear a mask indoors. Teachers and Learning 
Support Officers are not required to wear a mask when teaching and supporting students. 

 
Parents and Visitors Onsite: Essential reasons only and all must go directly to the College 
Office. Must carry a face mask on site for times when physical distancing cannot be 
maintained.  

 
Assemblies: Only necessary Assemblies are to be held with students and staff in attendance. 
 
Excursions/Incursions: Not allowed. 
 
Swimming Indoors: Not allowed. 
 
Interschool Sport: Not allowed. Dates for Representative Cross Country still to be determined. 
 
Transition and Tours: Not allowed. 

 
Sacrament of First Eucharist: Families have received information on the changes to the dates 
due to Covid restrictions. 

 
Please phone or email the College Office office@smseymour.catholic.edu.au if you have any 
queries. Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
\ 
 
 
Wayne Smith 
Principal, St Mary’s College Seymour 
DipEd (ACU) DipREd (ACU) BEd (ACU) GradCertEdAdmin (Edith Cowan) 
GradDipREd (ACU) MEdAdmin (Charles Sturt) MTheoStudies (BBITAITE) 
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